
Fe d e r a l  r e s e r v e  b a n k  o f  Da l l a s
D ALLAS  13. TEXAS

October 11, 1947

To the Member and Nonmember Clearing Banks 
in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

Reference is made to our circular letter of May 20, 1947, 
relating to the Saturday closing of the Pittsburgh Branch of 
the Federal Reserve Bank of Cleveland during the months of 
June, July, August, and September, 1947.

We are now advised that the Pittsburgh Branch will remain 
closed Saturdays until further notice.

Yours very truly,
R. R. GILBERT

President
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